
Douglas W. Gigler 
Attorney at Law 
1800 Radisson Tower 
201 North Fifth Street 
P.O. Box 2626 
Fargo, ND 58108 

September 25, 1995 

Re: A-5560 Gary - City Resolution Dated 4-5-94 
(Your File No. 95-061) 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has received a request from the 
City of Gary to withdraw the petition for annexation without 
prejudice in the above-entitled matter. The Town of Strand is in 
agreement with this request. 

Please be advised that on September 25, 1995, the Minnesota 
Municipal Board granted the request to withdraw the petition for 
annexation without prejudice, and transfer the filing fee when the 
city refiles the resolution for the same property. Municipal Board 
file A-5560 is hereby closed without prejudice. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Acting Director 

cc: Shirely Moe, Gary City Clerk 
Norman Gullingsrud,Township Clerk 
Parties of Record 


